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Mai Vang

From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 1:22 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: Please submit file to remove Q3 2022 Garbage Assessment

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Mai, 

 

Can you submit an amended resolution to remove the Q3 2022 garbage assessment for 1460 Farrington St? It 

appears as though WM failed to apply a Unoccupied Dwelling Registration Form to the account so they should not 

have been charged for Q3 2022.  

 

Thanks! 

 

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

  


